
Week Commencing 11th May 2020 

Year 5 activities: 

1. Reading plus – it is important children continue to read 

so try to get on reading plus as much as you can. 

2. TT Rockstars competition – Year 5 boys VS Year 5 girls. 

3. 1:30pm each week day there will be Spelling Shed Hive 

game. Winners will be posted on the Facebook page at 

the end of the week. 

4. Numeracy activities – there are five activities for you to 

complete (1 per day); these have been attached to the 

Year 5 page on the website. On the document it gives 

you step by step instructions on how to successfully 

complete the activity. Once complete, please send the 

work to Mr Stockdale. 

5. Writing – Jane Considine Sentence Stacking YouTube 

video – at 9:45am every morning, Jane is doing a live 

YouTube video on writing. You will just need some paper 

and a pen (maybe some different coloured pens would 

look nice). If you type ‘sentence stackers’ into YouTube 

you should find it.  

6. Writing – an alternative to the Jane Considine activity is 

the pobble writing. Here is the website: 

https://www.pobble365.com/ 

7. R.E. – I would like you to answer the following question: 

- What is humility? 

https://www.pobble365.com/


Then create a poem on humility – this time you can 

choose the type of poem you would like to use. 

8. Science – below is the life cycle of a bird: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

I would like you to pick a different animal and draw out 

its life cycle. Then can you identify the similarities and 

differences between the life cycle of your animal and 

the birds? 

9. Arts and Crafts – The Kids’ Table Key Worker Paper Dolls 

Project, the following link will take you to the activity: 

https://www.thekidstable.co.uk/paper-dolls-project 

Maryport Painted Rocks in the Memorial Garden – 

people are painting rocks and placing them around the 

path of the memorial garden to mark the lockdown. If 

possible, I would like you to create your own painted 

https://www.thekidstable.co.uk/paper-dolls-project


rock and place it in the memorial garden. However, 

please remember to stay a safe distance from others.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please send any completed work to Mr Stockdale through 

SeeSaw and don’t hesitate to contact him if you have any 

issues. 

Stay Safe    


